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Proceedings of the Statistical and Social Inquiry
Society of Ireland

ONE HUNDRED AND EIGHTEENTH SESSION, 1964-65

DUBLIN MEETINGS
FIRST MEETING

The Society met at Academy House on Friday, 18th December, 1964,
Professor J. F. Meenan m the Chair.

Dr. B. P. Menton read a paper entitled "Short-Term Economic Fore-
casting".

The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. G. Fitzgerald and seconded
by Mr. P. Bourke. The following also took part m the discussion Dr.
C. E. V. Leser, Mr. D. Lynch, Dr. R. O'Connor, Dr. L Smyth, Mr.
T. P Linehan, Mr J. B. Brodenck, Dr. T K. Whitaker and the Chairman

SECOND MEETING
The Society met at Academy House on Friday, 19th March, 1965, Dr

M. D. McCarthy in the Chair.
Mr. J. McGilvray read a paper entitled "The Stability of Coefficients

in an Irish Inter-Industry Model"
The vote of thanks was proposed by Dr. R. C. Geary and seconded by

Mr. Maurice Doyle The following also took part m the discussion Mr.
G. Fitzgerald, Dr. W. O'Riordan and the Chairman.

THIRD MEETING
The Society met at Academy House on Friday, 2nd April, 1965, Dr

M. D. McCarthy in the Chair
Dr. J. F Dempsey read a paper entitled "Aircraft Selection—with

particular reference to the Aer Lingus selection of the BAC One-Eleven".
The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. G. Fitzgerald and seconded

by Mr. J. McMahon The following also took part in the discussion
Dr. T. J. Beere, Dr R C Geary, Dr. W. J. L Ryan, Dr. R. Cuffe, Mr
N. Smith, Mr. P Callinan, Mr T P Linehan, Mr. Johnston and the
Chairman.

FOURTH MEETING
The Society met at Academy House on Friday, 30th April, 1965, Dr

R. C. Geary in the Chair.
Dr. E. A. Attwood read a paper entitled "Some Economic Aspects of

Land Use Policy in Ireland".
The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr J Richards-Orpen and seconded

by Mr H. J. Gray. The following also took part in the discussion Dr.
P. Ryan, Mr. P. O'Keeffe, Mr. B. Considine, Mr. T. Callman, Mr. T. P
Linehan, Mr. M. Ross, Dr. R. Johnston, Dr. McConnell and the Chair-
man.
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FIFTH MEETING
The Society met at Academy House on Friday, 28th May, 1965, Dr.

M. D. McCarthy in the Chair.
Dr. C. E. V. Leser read a paper entitled "Recent Demographic Devel-

opments in Ireland".
The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. W A. Honohan and seconded

by Mr. A Marsh. Mr. G. Fitzgerald and the Chairman also spoke.

BELFAST MEETINGS
FIRST1 MEETING

The Society met at Bryson House, Bedford St., on Thursday, 10th
December, 1964, Professor J. R Parkinson in the Chair.

Mr. D J. Alexander read a paper entitled "Farm land mobility and
adjustments in farming in Northern Ireland".

The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. T A. Larmour and seconded
by Dr R. H. Buchanan. A general discussion followed.

SECOND MEETING
The Society met at Bryson House, Bedford St., on Monday, 22nd

February, 1965, Professor J. R. Parkinson m the Chair.
Dr W. Black introduced a general discussion on "The Economic,

Social and Educational Implications of the Lockwood Committee Report
on Higher Education in Northern Ireland"

THIRD MEETING
The Society met at Bryson House, Bedford St., on Monday, 29th

March, 1965, Professor J. R Parkinson in the Chair.
Mr. J A. Bnstow read a paper entitled "State Enterprises and Economic

Planning in the Republic of Ireland".
The vote of thanks was proposed by Dr. D. Swann and seconded by

Mr. J. Simpson A general discussion followed
FOURTH MEETING

The Society met at Bryson House, Bedford St., on Wednesday, 28th
April, 1965, Professor J. R. Parkinson in the Chair.

Mr M C Fleming read a paper entitled "Economic Aspects of New
Methods of Building with particular reference to the British Isles, the
Continent, and America".

The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. C. Munro and seconded by
Mr. J. G. Calvert. The following also took part in the discussion: Mr.
A. Jackson, Mr. P. McGowan, Mr. V. Hill, Mr. P. Shea, Mr. J. Bristow
and Dr. W. Black.

FIFTH MEETING
The Society met at Bryson House, Bedford St., on Monday, 24th May,

1965, Professor J. R. Parkinson in the Chair.
Dr. P. Froggett read a paper entitled "One-Day Absence in Industry".
The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. C D. Kemp and seconded

by Mr. C. St. J. O'Herhhy. The following also took part in the discussion
Dr. A. P Roberts, Dr. G. T. C Hamilton, Mr. A. C. Brooke and the
Chairman.




